
DG/330 & 331

24th March, 2020

BSE LISTING     NEAPS

The Secretary
BSE Limited,
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,
Mumbai 400 001.

The Manager, Listing Department
National Stock Exchange of India Limited
‘Exchange Plaza’, C-1, Block G,
Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (East),
Mumbai 400 051

Dear Sir,

Sub :     Intimation of disruption of operations due to Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak

This is to inform that in compliance with the directions issued by the Government authorities to
prevent & contain the spread of COVID-19 and to ensure the safety, health and well-being of
employees and all stakeholders, SKF India Limited ("the Company") has temporarily shut down its
manufacturing operations.

The duration of this shutdown will depend upon the COVID-19 situation and directives to be issued
by respective Government authorities in this regard from time to time. The Company will continue
to closely monitor the situation and take appropriate action as per regulatory guidance.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
SKF India Limited

Ranjan Kumar
Company Secretary
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